
 
 
 

MAXWELL UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
California Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Act (CUPCCAA) Notice 

Inviting All Licensed Contractors to Register 
 

 
THIS NOTICE is to any individual or firm wishing to be added to the Maxwell Unified School 
District’s list of qualified bidders for the 2023 calendar year pursuant to the California Uniform 
Public Construction Cost Accounting Act (CUPCCAA).  Interested individuals/firms must submit 
the CUPCCAA bid list application. 
 
Application forms are available on the District website at http://www.maxwell.k12.ca.us or at 
the District Office at 515 Oak Street, Maxwell, CA  95955 during regular business hours. 
 
This announcement is sent to various trade journals for publication as a requirement of the 
California Uniform Public Construction Cost Account Procedures to establish and maintain a list 
of qualified contractors per the applicable sections from the Public Contract Code. 
 
The District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all requests solicited, to waive 
minor irregularities, and to make such decisions as deemed necessary in the best interest of the 
District in accordance with the law.   
 
The District is an equal opportunity owner/employer and will not discriminate against any 
bidder and/or contractor because of race, creed, color, religion, sex, national origin or ADA 
disability.   
 
Once registered on the District’s list, you will be notified by email about any capital 
improvement projects. 
 

http://www.maxwell.k12.ca.us/

